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BRITA-in-Pubs at Camelia symposium in Styer in Austria 
The BRITA in Pubs-project was presented at the Camelia conference under the topic Socio-
economic methods – focused on ecobuilding projects. The presentation was on barriers of 
energy efficiency in public buildings, methods used, results from questionnaire and 
communication plan. Download the presentation on the BRITA-homepage.  
 
 
Another satisfying monitoring result at Borgen Community Centre 
The energy concept has once more proved itself right. Even with a larger area included the 
average energy use per square meter is lower than last year. Also experiences obtained after 
these first years are reported including technical aspects of the heat pump, problems related to 
the ventilation culverts and location of infrared motion sensors. The difficulties have been 
minor thus leaving Borgen Community Centre as a very successful low-energy demonstration 
project. Read more at the Brita-homepage.  
 
 
Updated information about the UK financial schemes  
This news item presents an updated list and description of the programme for financial 
schemes in UK covers both building stocks, possibilities for loans, capital allowances and 
focus on small scale initiatives. The Low Carbon Building Programme pays a special focus on 
public projects and will not be available for profit and commercial organisations. Read more 
about the financial schemes at the BRITA-homepage.  
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